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1. Dear Mrs Wylde, Mr Wylde, Josephine, Phillippa and Nanette
I love to think of you all “remembering me” at this sweet time of Christmas. I always think of Christmas as children’s feast time, not grownups, because of the Babe in the Cradle. Thank you for giving me the lovely little ‘hankebutch’. I have so often wished to see you all again, but have no idea where you live! And I always hesitate to bombard busy men as Mr Wylde is. Only once or twice I’ve barged into him and we had a comradey ‘grin’ for each other.
I was so hoping my book would have been published in this Centenary year. I am not exaggerating if I say that nearly a thousand friends asked again and again ‘when’ – they wanted to make it their Christmas card to friends at home and here. I don’t know the cause of the delay but Mr Dumas, who has so kindly undertaken that part which he saw I was absolutely ignorant of the “business part, has been very very good, and I have refrained from worrying him to ask the publishers ‘Why?’
I hoped to have had the great pleasure of giving you a Christmas – card – copy but that must be postponed.
I have missed my Advertiser friends more than I can express. They were all so decent to me that I surely went off my head with the rapture of contacting with “my own kind and company” after my long long isolation from such companionship. They, each and all, gave me of their best and their places will never be removed or covered in my heart; but I had to realize that with the close of my serial it was not right for me to encroach on the Advertiser’s good nature and continue to “haunt the precincts” where I had been so happy. Yet it hurts me to be in town for an hour and not “go a-gitting up and down stairs” there! I nearly blubbed last time! Blubbing at 77!!!
My love to you all, and happy remembrances of our two meetings. I have been trying to go to my office (loaned me by the Comth Govt) daily for a few weeks but have had to give it up for a time. I want to begin on my “Spirit Babies” but the atmosphere is gone for the moment. 
I love to read Mr Wylde’s leaders – always the best of them are his to my mind.
May you all have a most bright and happy Christmas.
Yours sincerely
Daisy M. Bates.

2.. In Camp nr Pyap, S.A., Christmas Day 1938
Dear Mr and Mrs Wylde
How kind of you to remember me especially at this beautiful season-and the dear children. How often my mind goes out among my dear child friends. I am not seeing my writing but my eyes are troublesome and I must keep the very dark glasses on all and every day.
My dear love to Josephine, Phillippa ( it should have two p’s(?) and Nannette – for whom I am enclosing tiny handkerchiefs with so many loving wishes for the New Year and for ever so many bright and happy new years.
Have they improved on my step dancing lessons given on a merry evening in their bedroom?
God bless them all and your dear kindly selves
Yours very sincerely
Daisy M. Bates
3.  Letter of 4 February 1981 to Mr I. D. Raymond from Josephine Prescott, nee Wylde, presenting the 2 letters to the Barr Smith Library.
4. Letter of 9 February 1981 from I. Raymond, Librarian, thanking Mrs Prescott for the gift of the Bates letters and for providing a commentary on them.


